
Veinittb*otate 	epartment of 3futice 

OFFICE OF THE ASSOCIATE ATTORNEY GENERAL 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20530 

Mr. James H. Lesar 
910 Sixteenth Street, N. W., 
Suite 600 
Washington, D. C. 20006 

Dear Mr. Lesar: 

Re: AG/78-BU 

This responds to your letter of March 30, 1978, in which 
you request access to a report dated February 15, 1967, on 
the Central Intelligence Agency made by Attorney General 
Nicholas Katzenbach. The delay of this response is regretted. 

A search of the indices for the systems of records 
maintained by the Office of the Attorney General failed to 
locate records within the scope of your request. At the 
request of this Office, the Criminal Division searched its 
file on the National Student Association, also without success. 

I regret that we have been unable to assist you in this 
matter. 

Sincerely, 

John H. Shenefield 
Acting Associate Attorney General 
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By: 
Quinlan J. Shea, Jr., Director 

Office/of Privacy and Information Appeals 


